
NEWSLETTER
Sacred Hearts School




ENCLOSURES
- Job Openings

CALENDAR
- Early Release next
Thursday 

PRINCIPAL'S  MESSAGE
Happy Monday Everyone!

Greetings from the City of Brotherly Love...AKA Philadelphia!   I
am with our 8th graders this week on their class trip to
Gettysburg, Philadelphia, and Washington, DC!   Prayers for
our safe journey and health as we relive much of our nation's
history!   I will return on November 1st!  Please contact Mrs.
Metz or the office with any questions you may have!

A reminder, the quarter ends this Wednesday.
Have a good week and Happy Halloween!
Mrs. Frederick :)
 



http://shjms.org/
mailto:daniel.kuzuhara@shjms.org
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/
mailto:nikki.cumming@shjms.org


North - Sacred Heart Cemetery
West - United Methodist Center - Windsor St./Bird St. 
East - Pick & Save East parking lot

The last chance to participate will be this Thursday! Walkers will leave promptly at 7:25
from each starting point, need to be dropped off at the most convenient starting point
7:15am - 7:25am and will earn a charm each day they walk!

There are three starting points about a mile from school.

Sacred Hearts Parish is participating in a parish-wide Disciple Maker Index Survey for the
next several weeks – and we need your help and feedback!

Please help us participate by completing a 10-15 minute survey. Go to
https://portal.catholicleaders.org/d/k50122

The survey will be available October 14th – November 21st , and will ask you to reflect on
your own spiritual growth and enable you to provide feedback on our parish’s efforts to
help you grow. All responses will be confidential and the parish will only receive
information about the community as whole.

We are trying to get the highest response rate possible! This information will be invaluable
to Fr. Tom and our various ministries as we plan for the future and strive to be the best
disciples we can be. We will receive the results this spring/summer at which time we will
share what we have learned with the entire parish.

Please contact the Parish Office with questions at 608-837-7381.

Thank you for helping with this important project!

LAST WACKY WALK THIS WEEK!

ATTENTION PARISHIONERS!


